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Collectively, we developed the FIRST 
teacher apprenticeship program in the 
State of Minnesota.



Why Apprenticeship?
Percentage of Teachers who are Not Highly Qualified



● Increase the amount of highly 
qualified special education teachers 
in Minnesota. 

● Support paraprofessionals who are 
committed to special education in 
obtaining their teaching license.

● Redefine and enhance the student 
teaching experience to support 
retention.

● Create a sustainable pathway that 
addresses systemic barriers to 
licensure.

Why Apprenticeship?





Let’s hear from our Apprentices and 
Journeyworkers about their experience.

● Alvin Chambers - Apprentice, Intermediate District 287
● Kirsten Rasmussen - Journeyworker, Intermediate District 287
● Kyle Brown - Apprentice, Intermediate District 916



ASK

To support ITRAC by allocating 
$3 million annually for ongoing 
funding to expand this program and 
support more candidates in obtaining 
a special education teaching license. 

Thank you!!!


